
COUNCIL MEETING – 6TH NOVEMBER 2013  
ITEM 14 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Lupton for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“In view of the significant concern of residents living in Thorpe Thewles and 
Wolviston over the lack of consultation on the Joint Ventures ( Stockton BC 
and Spark of Genius) proposal to establish children’s homes in their 
communities, can the Cabinet Member inform Council how they propose to 
undertake consultation with residents, where there are similar proposals in 
other communities, and what weight will be given to residents comments and 
concerns before completion of contracts on the purchase of any property in 
the future?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


